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Good afternoon, families, 

Parent Note 3/13/20  

We are still getting details, but this is what I know. 

  

Please plan for at least a week off of school property at this point beginning Monday, March 16. During this                    
time not in the school building, teachers are preparing e-learning plans and packets for students that will be                  
completed daily. We want to ensure that students keep practicing and learning as to not have an early                  
"summer learning slide" in March. All work is going to support work that has been done in class. All work will                     
be posted on the school website, www.stailbeschool.org. Our website also will have important updates and               
resources that will be posted daily to a tab that will go live tomorrow, title "Emergency Closing Information".                  
Teachers will be available during weekdays for any questions. I am always available via email to answer any                  
questions.  Please continue to check in with Instagram and Facebook as well. 

This is a step to ensure the safety and security of all students and families. Please remain in contact with us to                      
let us know any developments on your end, as we will do the same on our end.  

We appreciate your support during this uncertainty. We pray for the well being of all as we move forward in                    
keeping our students' education a top priority. 

  

God bless, 

Mrs. Mostyn 

 

https://asp.schoolmessenger.com/archchicago/emailattachment.php?id=45918&name=Parent_System_Closure_Announcement.01.pdf

